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Better Never Stops Etcation

24th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another exciting week; just one more to go until the Easter
break!

Dates for next week:

Monday 27t March - Cliff Dargonne visiting Year 5&6; School Newspaper on sale (see
below for further details)

Tuesday 28 March - Key Stage Two ‘Just Different’ workshops; Penguin Class Science
Fayre (see below for further details)

Wednesday 29th March - Key Stage One ‘Just Different’ workshops

Thursday 30™ March - Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Seahorse Class Easter Fayre (see
below for further details)

Friday 31st March - Last day of term!

Wednesday 19 April - Term 5 begins for pupils

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

School Marathon!

On Friday 213t April we will be ‘running’ a school sponsored marathon (all monies raised
will go towards PE equipment for the school). Each class will do part of the marathon
by running/jogging/walking laps around the field. After each class has completed their
bit, we will have totalled the official marathon distance of 26.2 miles! And the even
better news is that parents are welcome to join their class as welll A sponsor form will
be coming home next week and the finer details will be in next week’s newsletter.

School Newspaper
The second addition of the Denton School Newspaper will be on sale after school on

Monday. It has been entirely written and edited by the children of Newspaper Club
under the eagle eye of Miss Blotz. Copies are 20p each (and will also be avaitable
from the School Office).

Penguin Class Science Fayre
Parents of Penguin Class children are invited to a science open afternoon, in Penguin

Class, next Tuesday 28M March. The children will have lots of science work to show off
and you are welcome from 2.30pm-3.30pm (although Mrs Savage tells me you do not
need fo stay for the whole hour unless you want tol).



Seahorse Class Easter Fayre

Seahorse Class will be celebrating an early Easter with an Easter fayre in the Key Stage
One playground after school next Thursday 30th March. | am fold there will be cakes on
sale and games to play! Happy Easter.

I hope you all enjoy a fantastic weekend.

Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




